
  

 

Tuesday August 9, 2022, 6:00-7:00 p.m.  

City Hall, 6030 NE William R Carr Ave. 

 

Residents are invited to come look at the 

City of Adair’s proposal to expand the 

UGB and ask any questions they may 

have.  

 

Additional information can be found at 

www.adairvillage.org. Click on the UGB 

Expansion page. 

 


